
The Third Public Hearing for discussion of H. B. 581 was scheduled for 6:00 

p.m. on Monday, February 10, 2025, prior to the regularly scheduled council 

meeting.   

Present were Mayor Walker and all council members.  At approximately 6:30 

p.m., no members of the public arrived so the public hearing was official 

closed. 

 

_______________________ 

Christopher Walker – Mayor 

 

_______________________ 

Sharon Richmond - Clerk 

 

 


